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“Keep Calm and Just Dance”, 

our spring recital, is 

Sunday, June 14
th

 at 

3:00 pm at Curie High 

School. Doors open at 2:15 pm. 

Tickets are available through the 

dancerecitalticketing.com website 

until June 9
th

. If there are any 

remaining tickets after that time, 

they will be sold at the studio 

beginning Wednesday, June 10
th

 at 

5:00 pm. 
 

A video of our show may be 

ordered now for the low 

price of $20 for a dvd or 

blue-ray disc.  After the 

recital the cost will be $25 each. 

Order forms are available in the 

main office. Our videographer this 

year is “On The Spot 

Productions”. 

 

Lovely flower bouquets for your 
dancer will be available for 

purchase in the Curie lobby 

on recital day courtesy of 

local vendor Ana's Flowers. 
 

Please pay your costume balance 

as soon as possible. Costumes 

will be distributed after all tuition 

and fees through June have been 

paid. June tuition is half price. 

 

Be sure your dancer has the 

proper shoes for recital time.  

Check with the instructor or main 

office if you have any questions. 

 

Celebrate National Tap Day by 

seeing a performance at the Old 

Town School of Folk Music on 

Saturday, May 30
th

 at 7:30 pm. 

Dancers include our very own 

Miss Sarah!  

Picture Day is Saturday June 6
th

 

at the studio.  Come 

in your costume and 

be ready to smile!  

Various picture packages are 

available through Lifetouch 

Photography.  Be sure to complete 

your order form and bring it with 

you that day. Cash, checks and 

credit cards are accepted.  You 

may also order your pictures 

ahead of time online. Information 

and order forms will be distributed 

during Viewing Week. 

 

We will be closed on Monday, 
May 25

th
 for Memorial Day. 

 

Viewing Week will be held 
Friday, May 15

th
 through 

Thursday, May 21
st
. It is close to 

recital time and the students need 

time to practice their recital 

dances without distraction. All 

classes will be available for 

viewing for the first half hour 

only. Thank you for your 

cooperation. 
 

Good luck to our dance 

team at the last competition 

this season, Sophisticated 

Productions in Naperville. Bring 

home the platinum! 

 

Congratulations to our instructor 

Miss Hope on the new 

addition to her family. 

A big welcome to her new baby 

girl Juliana Faith Cahue! 

 

Some of our Dancers will be 

performing at Great 
America on Sunday, 

June 7
th

. The special 

group discount ticket rate is $33 

each. Hurricane Harbor is a 

separate fee of $7 and can be 

purchased that day at the park. 

Tickets are available to anyone at 

the studio: dancers, friends, 

parents, etc. All ticket money is 

due in the main office by 

Saturday, May 16
th

. The following 

classes are invited to perform: 

Wednesday 5:00pm class, 

Wednesday Miss Monica 7:00pm 

class, Thursday 7:00pm Hope and 

Jessie Latin and the Competition 

Dance Teams. 

 

  

Congratulations to 

all of our dancer 

graduates, especially: 

 

 

Kindergarten: Sofia Thompson 

8
th

 Grade: Yasmin Coss, Armando 

Salinas 

High School: Abigail Fuentes 

Associates: Jessica Zamora 

College: Miss Irma 

 

We are counting down to our 

performance at Disney 

World on Tuesday, 

June 30
th

 at 4:00 pm at 

the Downtown Disney 

Waterfront Stage. We 

have 17 dancers this year and 93 

guests. We are looking forward to 

a great show and many happy 

memories!  


